
NOTICE 

March 27, 2020 

Taking into account the Ohio Department of Health Director’s “Stay at Home Order”, issued on 
March 22, 2020, opening of the Yard Waste Facility will be postponed until further notice. This 
service is not considered an essential function or activity in accordance with the Order. We will 
continue to monitor and follow the Orders and recommendations of the Governor, State and 
Local Health Departments, and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Please 
check back for updates. We appreciate your understanding and hope everyone stays safe and 
healthy. 
 


